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Despite the stormy weather, 
those who were able to 
attend the Christmas Dinner 
had an enjoyable time. The 
venue was vey nice and the 
food was delicious. People 
were seated in small groups 
at round tables, providing 
the perfect setting for 
getting to know one another 
better. It was expected that 
the president would receive 
the 00 numbered Club Knife, 
but the secretary did not 
expect the surprise thank 
you gift she received. It was 
a beautiful pen set 
completely crafted by James 
Mitchell. I would call that 
“going out in style!”  
 
The 2014 Club Knives will be 
distributed at the January 
meeting. If you were not at 
the November meeting, please 
contact Marsha Brewer to 
see what numbers are still 
available. Her email is 
marshadawg8@yahoo.com and 
her phone is 404-401-7704. 
 
The next meeting is Tuesday, 
Jan. 7 at 7 pm. 
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